

Certificate of hanks

2025

We're able to share the magic with those who need it most thanks to your generous support.



Dear Supporter,

Thank you for helping us share the magic with those who need it most.

Throughout the UK there are children who feel isolated. They may feel this way because they have a disability, additional learning needs, or their family are disadvantaged. Some may might not even have a family of their own.

Circus Starr are passionate about giving vulnerable children the chance to come together, experience our magical art form, and have some well-deserved fun at our circus inspired show.

We wouldn't be able to continue our valuable work without the kind support of community-driven businesses like you!

Your generosity means that we can offer accessible and inclusive arts to those who would usually miss out. Thank you so much for making this possible.

Yours Sincerely,

M.L. Cross key

Michelle Crossley
Fundraising Director

